
 

TWIC Compliance for Delaware Bay & 
Sunoco Northeast Refining! 

 
                                                
 

   
 
 

TWIC Compliance for Port-Sector Delaware Bay 
must be implemented by December 30th, 2008 
 

 The Department of Homeland Security and the United 
States Coast Guard issued the Federal Register (Volume 
73, Number 168) on August 28th, 2008  

 

 Owners and operators of facilities located within Captain 
of the Port Sector Delaware Bay must implement 
access control procedures utilizing TWIC no later than 
December 30th, 2008 

 

 Sunoco facilities in Philadelphia, Marcus Hook and Eagle 
Point will be subject to the December 30th compliance 
date 

 

 All persons entering, while in and exiting our facilities 
will be required to have a TWIC  

 

 Facility access will be denied for persons who do not 
possess a valid TWIC 

 
 
All questions and concerns can be directed to the Sunoco 
NER TWIC hotline at (610) 859-6466.  Thank you for your 
cooperation and support.  
 


